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12th February 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 3 Liverpool Philharmonic Hall Trip 
 
We have the opportunity to visit the Liverpool Philharmonic Hall on Tuesday 5th March to watch a 
concert by the Liverpool Philharmonic Orchestra. 
 
The children will travel to and from the Philharmonic Hall by private coach, leaving school at 9am 
and returning to school in time for lunch. 
 
It is widely acknowledged engaging in music can have a hugely positive impact on a child’s 
development. Children often develop increased levels of confidence and self-esteem. Recent 
research indicates that the brain development of children who engage in musical study occurs at a 
significantly faster rate. 
 
The cost of this trip is £11.80.  Please note, this is a voluntary contribution, however, without 
sufficient funds the trip will be unable to go ahead.   
 
Year 3 Roman Experience, Wrexham 
 
As part of their History topic on The Romans, we have arranged to take Year 3 pupils on a Roman 
Experience in Wrexham on Wednesday 20th March 2024. The visit will entail viewing the first entire 
timber auxiliary fort using authentic techniques and materials. It is the first Roman fort to be built in 
Britain in almost 2,000 years! 
 
We will leave school at 9.15am and return before 3.30pm.  Children must wear their school uniform 
and bring a warm shower proof coat and suitable outdoor shoes e.g. old trainers or wellies. They 
will also need to bring a packed lunch, (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks and no food containing nuts), 
in a named plastic bag. If you prefer, our kitchen can prepare a packed lunch for £2.50.  Please 
email parentreplies@brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk no later than Tuesday 27th February with 
your child’s name, class and preferred sandwich/wrap.  (If your child is entitled to a free school 
meal a packed lunch will be provided but still needs to be ordered from the kitchen). 
 
If there are any parents who would be willing to help on this trip, we would be very grateful for 
your support. Please email parentreplies@brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk and we will be in 
contact with your nearer the time. 
 
The cost of this trip is £14.75.  Please note, this is a voluntary contribution, however, without 
sufficient funds the trip will be unable to go ahead.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Williams and Mrs Beesley 
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